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Hotels for 2014 convention
The NALC has made special arrangements with 23 
hotels to accommodate letter carrier delegates attend-
ing the 2014 convention in Philadelphia, July 21-25. All 
NALC-block hotels are within one mile of the conven-
tion center; room rates are shown below. The room 
rates have been set so branches can begin budgeting 
for the convention. Please do not contact the hotels. 
All room reservations will be made through the NALC’s 
official housing company.


